1/25/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
Attached you will find a flyer for Preschool Registration and Kindergarten Registration for the 2024/25 school year.
Our Preschool Registration will be held on March 27th. Please be sure to read through our flyer for further information. 
Our Kindergarten Registration is now open. You may drop off a completed enrollment packet any day between the hours of 9:00 am -12:00 pm and 1:30 pm - 2:45 pm. 
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to reach out to our main office at 856-224-4900 ext.1131
Have a nice day!

